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17th January, 2012
Jessica Pulido
Cooper city Apartments

Dade County
Kendall 222200
Florida
Dear Jessica,

We are glad to inform you that you have been selected to receive this year’s Abs Award for the “Best Sound Director in a Motion Picture”. We heartily applaud you on this accomplishment.  We look forward to your presence at the Annual Abs Awards ceremony to accept this award on stage. The ceremony will be taking place in Las Vegas on February 11, 2012. We will organize all your commute and accommodation in this regard.

Kindly acknowledge us when you have received our letter and do confirm us of about your presence at the ceremony. We are enclosing all the facts regarding the program in this mail. You can also check our website www.absawardindia.com for more information.

If you have any concerns, don’t hesitate to contact us on the numbers provided below.

Best regards

Monica
ABS Team

monica@absteam.com | 001 22 8897865689
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